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Ministry
of Justice





	April 2019


Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 190326010
Thank you for your request dated in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  

I am writing to you to request some data on Parental Orders. 

I am looking for the updated figures on the number of parental orders made annually sorted by the child(ren)’s birth address being registered as either ‘UK’, ‘foreign’ or ‘not known’. Currently, the data is available from 2011 to 2018 Q2. I am looking for this data for Q3 and Q4 of 2018 to give me a full picture of the year. Please may this data be provided to me digitally in a table similar to the one below. 

Your request has been handled under the FOIA, and has been interpreted as a request for an update on the full time series provided.

I can confirm that the MoJ holds the recorded information that you have requested and I have provided it in the Excel spreadsheet contained in the attached annex.
Please note further the below points:-

All birth addresses classified as ‘Not Known’ are due to the information not being mandatory to provide, as well as some errors in data entry. For most parental orders where the birth address of the child is unknown, we are able to provide information as to whether the respondent’s address is in the UK or foreign.  A respondent to a parental order can be any of the following:

(a) the woman who carried the child;

(b) the other parent (if any);

(c) any person in whose favour there is provision for contact;

(d) any other person or body with parental responsibility for the child at the date of the application.

We will contact you separately from this FOI to discuss if you would like us to send you this information.
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